
THE AUXILIARY OF GRISWOLD TERRY GLOVER 
SOUTHOLD AMERICAN 

LEGION POST 803 

and 
THE TOWN OF SOUTHOLD 

present the 
Southold Salutes Banner Program 
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George Sullivan 

U.S. MARINE CORPS 

3RD BATTALION 

A LIVING TRIBUTE TO HONOR VETERANS AND ACTIVE MILITARY 

• Banners are double-sided, (19" x 3 7") and digitally printed on 18 oz. vinyl.

• Banners will be displayed for one season on Main Road in the Hamlet of Southold, from May in recognition
of Memorial Day to November in recognition ofVeterans Day.

• Completed applications must be submitted by March 15 to be hung by Memorial Day of the application year.

• Banners will be placed randomly by the Auxiliary of the American Legion.

• A banner costs $225.00, and checks should be made payable to "American Legion Auxiliary Post 803."

• Please be sure to submit a clear .llicture of your veteran in uniffl,rm, in jpeg format, directly to
PHgraphics67@gmail.com (all pictures are subject to approval by the Auxiliary and PH Graphics).

Please print Contact Name: ________________________ _ 

Address: 
---------------------------

Phone: 

E-mail:
---------------------------

Full name of Service Member: 
----------------- --

Branch of Service: 
-----------------------

Years of Service and Rank (optional) _______________ _ 

Photo release - I hereby grant the Auxiliary of Griswold Terry Glover American Legion Post 803 of the Town of Southold, the Town of 
Southold, and Patty Hocker Graphics permission to use the submitted photo for display in the Southold Salutes Banner Program and all 

promotional activities, whether in print or digital form. By my signature below, I attest that all the infonnation provided on this fonn is 

tme and accurate, and understand that disqualification from this program may result if the picture or the contents of this application are not 
accurate or tme. By my signature below, I acknowledge that the Auxiliary, the Town of Southold, and Patty Hocker Graphics are not 

responsible for any damage that may be caused to a banner due to weather and/or acts of God. 

Signature: ________________ _ Date: 
- - - - - - - - - - - - -

Please complete this form and mail to: 

DO NOT SUBMIT AN APPLICATION UNLESS 

YOU HAVE CONTACTED THE AUXILIARY VIA 

EMAIL AND RECEIVED APPROVAL 

FOR YOUR APPLICATION. 

American Legion Auxiliary Post 803 

Southold Salutes Banner Program 
51655 Main Road 
P.O. Box 591 
Southold, New York 11971 
Or email it to southoldtownsalutes@gmail.com 

Banner space is limited so applicants must contact the Auxiliary at southoldtownsalutes@gmail.com 
before submitting an application and check. • For questions regarding the Southold Salutes Banner 
Program, please contact the Auxiliary at southoldtownsalutes@gmail.com • For questions regarding 
photographs, please contact Patty Hocker Graphics at phgraphics67@gmail.com 


